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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 27 October 2020 14:55
To: 'cbrodie@clarecoco.ie'
Subject: H0030-01 Clare Co Co - Kilrush Historic Landfill Application
Attachments: Application Form Signed.pdf; Hydro Contam Land Reg 2020_Moran_Sean.pdf; 

Kilrush Certificatation.pdf; Tier 3 Report -Final less appendices.pdf

Dear Cathal 
 
Re: Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity in respect of Clare County Council at 
Kilrush, County Clare 
 
I am to acknowledge receipt on 5 October 2020 of documentation in respect of an application for a Historic Landfill 
Certificate of Authorisation and fee payment for the amount of €5,000 received on 9 October 2020.   Please note the 
valid application date is 9 October 2020. 
 
This correspondence is not intended and should not be construed as an acknowledgement by the Agency of an 
application which complies with the relevant Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal 
and Recovery Activity) Regulations.  The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with the Regulations 
and you will be contacted in due course. 
 
Your application has been assigned the following Register No H0030-01 and this should be used at all times when 
communicating with the Agency.  Please direct any correspondence in relation to this application by email to 
licensing@epa.ie quoting Register No H0030-01. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Email: licensing@epa.ie 

 
 

From: Cathal Brodie <cbrodie@clarecoco.ie>  
Sent: 05 October 2020 14:38 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>; Eve O'Sullivan <E.OSullivan@epa.ie> 
Subject: Kilrush Historic Landfill Application ; 1 of 2 emails 
 
Good Afternoon,  
Attached is the application for Kilrush Historic Landfill. 
Application is over 2 emails due to size. 
 
€5000 application fee has been approved and will transfer to EPA account on Thursday night (8th/9th of October). I 
have requested the payment to be marked Kilrush Landfill but it should be obvious anyway. 
 
 
Cathal Brodie. BSc.(H) PgD Eng. PgD SE. CEnv. MIEMA 
Chartered Environmental Scientist  
Department of Physical Development (Environment) 
Clare County Council, Áras Contae an Chláir, New Road, Ennis, Co. Clare, V95 DXP2 
T: 065 6846361 | M: 087 6388796 | E: cbrodie@clarecoco.ie | W: www.clarecoco.ie 
Council of the Year 2020 
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DISCLAIMER: The information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message 
by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken 
by you in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please immediately contact the sender if you have received this message in error. Thank you. 
 
 
SÉANADH: Is eolas rúnda atá sa teachtaireacht seo agus d’fhéadfadh sé bheith faoi phribhléid dhlíthiúil. Is don seolaí amháin atá sí ceaptha. Is 
neamhúdaraithe í an rochtain ar an teachtaireacht seo ag duine ar bith eile. Tá toirmeasc ar aon nochtadh, cóipeáil nó leithdháileadh den teachtaireacht, nó 
aon ghníomh nó neamhghníomh a ghlacann tusa agus tú ag brath uirthi, mura tusa an faighteoir a bhí ceaptha di. Téigh i dteagmháil leis an seoltóir 
láithreach má fuair tú an teachtaireacht seo trí earráid, le do thoil. Go raibh maith agat. 


